Town of Woodstock Selectmen Public Hearing June 8, 2021 Via Zoom

Selectmen: R. Gil Rand, Charyl Reardon, Scott Rice

Staff: Judy Welch, Mike Welch

Public: Melissa Sabourn, Bob Stahler, Robert McAfee, Mike Donahue, John Mackay, Barbara Avery,

Chervl Bourassa, Bill Waterhouse, Kelly & Dan Trinkle, Jeanne Beaudin, David Beaudin

Charyl opened the public hearing at 5:03pm and read the following:

This public hearing is being held via ZOOM for the purpose of presenting the new water and sewer rates.

Charyl reviewed a presentation that addressed why the water and sewer rates had to be increased and explained the calculation used to determine the new rates.

Charyl opened the hearing up to public participation.

Robert McAfee asked if these funds had been sustained by nonusers.

Mike Donahue expressed his concerns related to the accounted water loss.

Gil motioned to adjourned the public hearing at 5:32pm.

Charyl Reardon, Chairman

Scott Rice

TZ.G-TZang R. Gil Rand June 15, 2021

Date